
From: Gary Sobelson <GSobelson@comcast.net> 

Date: October 11, 2019 at 2:18:20 PM EDT 

To: <dflorence@concordpolice.com> 

Cc: Stacey Moore <stacey.b.moore63@gmail.com>, Temple Beth Jacob 

<office@tbjconcord.org>, Laurie Schlosser <laurie.m.schlosser@gmail.com> 

Subject: Handicapped Parking request 

David Florence 

Parking Supervisor 

Concord, NH 

 

Mr. Florence, 

 

I am writing to request advice about how the leadership of Temple Beth Jacob, 67 Broadway, 

Concord, might pursue the designation of two permanent handicapped parking places on the 

street (Broadway) directly in front of the temple entrance. While we have a permanent "handicap 

access" sign, we have no dedicated permanent parking places.  

 

During crowded temple events, we do use temporary signage to create parking access for the 

handicapped community, but it has been identified that the absence of permanent designated 

spots has created access problems on a regular basis to our religious facility. We have no off-

street parking. We do own the house directly next store to the temple (63 Broadway), which 

serves as residence for the rabbi of the congregation. 

 

Thanks for any help you can give me in this process. 

 

Best, 

Gary Sobelson 

for the Board of Trustees, Temple Beth Jacob 

225-3427 (H)   340-0628 (C) 

 

 

 


